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COVID-19 VACCINATION 

 

 
Dear All,  

 
As per the instruction of the Additional Chief Secretary of the Honorable Governor of 

Uttar Pradesh, in the view of COVID-19 all the faculty, staff, and students are hereby informed 
that they are required to be vaccinated against the COVID-19 pandemic. They are also 
required to encourage their parents, siblings, and other family members for the vaccination.  

   
Physical classes are going to start very soon. To ensure the safety of all, we need to 

have all faculty, staff, and students vaccinated before coming to the campus. 
 
The faculty and staff are required to submit their vaccination report to the Asst. 

Registrar (Establishment) and students are required to submit the report to their Mentor. 
The requirement to report vaccination status is a component of the institute’s health and 
safety practices in response to the global pandemic.  

 
Also, all are required to follow the COVID-19 safety protocols on the campus 

regardless of the vaccination status; this includes wearing masks in all indoor spaces where 
required. 

 
  

 
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

 

 
Copy to: 
 ED / AD / DD for information please; 
 Director AIPR/Principal ADC(LU)/Principal ALP/Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc./BA/CA/EE/CSE/ME/CE/BT/Pharmacy; 
 SWO/AO/CT&P/Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), Hostels Wardens, Librarian/SSO;  
 All Notice Boards/Website 
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